
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH: Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 

FROM: Don Hudson, Assistant City Manager/Finance Director 

DATE: July 26, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: 
American Rescue Plan Act Discussion 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
In March 2021, President Biden signed the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA), which included State and 
Local Fiscal Recovery Funds.  The City is expected to receive approximately $6.1 million for programs 
intended to provide support to State, local, and Tribal governments in responding to the impact of COVID–
19 on their communities, residents, and businesses.  Staff will discuss options for spending these funds, as 
well as how other cities, the County and the State of Oregon are planning to spend their allocations. 

 


